From: Mitchell, Erin

To: Webster, Brent

Subject: RE: Questions

Date: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 1:53:22 PM
Attachments: Mitchell Memo.docx

Operation Longhorn.pdf
Metadata.pdf
CMeadows.pdf

Service Cpoy.pdf
Contego.pdf

World Class.pdf

Good afternoon Sir,

It was a pleasure to meet you on Monday and appreciate your time. | have attached the scanned
copies of the documents and a memo detailing our involvement with the Nate Paul investigation.
Please let me know if there is anything else you need from me.

Thank you,

Erin

Lt. Erin Mitchell
CFCE/ICMDE/EnCe

Digital Forensic Unit

Criminal Investigations Division
Texas Office of the Attorney General
erin.mitchell@oag.texas.gov

Office: (512) 936-2516

From: Webster, Brent <Brent.Webster@oag.texas.gov>
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 3:15 PM

To: Mitchell, Erin <Erin.Mitchell@oag.texas.gov>
Subject: Questions

Erin,

Thank you for meeting with me and providing information and context to your involvement with the
Nate Paul investigation. | need to get scans of the documents you brought with you today to show
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me. | also need you to write an explanation of where you were at in the investigation when you had
your meeting with Nate Paul. You mentioned that you did not have enough information at that time
to do a full forensic analysis. Also, could you provide an explanation regarding what transpired in the
meeting and the issue with adobe rolling out a new version. You can send this all in an email back to

me.
Thank you,

Brent
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